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13™" March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers
Visit to The Netherlands — Spring Break 2020

We are following the Government announcement advising schools against overseas trips until
further notice.

We have been actively working with the tour operator to explore all possible options including a
delay, or relocation to another venue.

We are all extremely disappointed but understand the situation and want to find a solution.
We will be in touch with all parents before the Spring Break.

Yours fgithfully

Mr J Bush
Principal




